
 

Hello Everyone,  

In Literacy this week we looked at the phonic sound le and revised the sounds h b f 
with children that need to practice their first sounds a bit more. The sound le is for 
bottle and the action is holding an imaginary bottle and unscrewing the top. We 
read our class book, Don’t Hog the Hedge, looking at adjectives to describe some of 
the animals in the story or that we might see in our garden or the woods. We then, 
just to add a new bit of learning, tried to match the animal starting sound with the 
same adjective starting sound, so learned to use alliteration. Tricky but no problem 
for our Dolphins!!! 

In our maths we looked at some of the coins we can use to 
buy things – 1p, 2p and 5p. We then had to role play buying 
different cakes, giving the correct coins to pay for them. We 
did this practically for 1 session and then in our books 
drawing around coins for the 2nd session. 

In P.E. we carried on practicing our hand/eye co-ordination skills by 
throwing and catching bean bags and used a tennis bat to carry a bean 
bag around on, getting used to holding a tennis bat properly, catching 
the bean bag when thrown to us on the bat.  

In science, we looked at different toys we might have and if they are electric or 
manual. We carried on with some craft work from last week, making hedgehog 
hibernating pictures and showed off our colouring skills by colouring in an Easter 
Egg picture to bring home.  

Finally, we finished off the Spring Term with our annual Easter Egg Hunt, a 
tradition we have been doing for the 30 years I have been at Hendrefoilan. This year 
the weather was glorious! The Easter Bunny had written to us to say he had been 
with eggs and we just had to complete the Easter Egg Hunt to find where he had 
hidden them. Oh! There was great excitement in the Dolphin class at the letter and 
lots of the children were sure they had seen him sneak into class to 
leave his letter! They were all great at finding the clues and were all 
rewarded with an egg! We hope they enjoy them!!! 

We hope you all a wonderful Easter break and we will see you ready 
for the last term in 2 weeks!  

Miss Thomas, Mrs Bowen & Mrs Davies. 

 

 


